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Tenney Matthew

From: Milton Nelson <masflo222@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 12:27 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Extend the Deschutes scenic waterway from its protected status for the past 30 years to forever.  This must not be 
compromised.  Use the funding saved by not building the bridge for some worthy environmental protection. 

Milton and Shirley Nelson 


